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March 26, 1998

Ms. Pat Morgan Via Fax to (202) 619-8365
Director, Office of the Executive Secretariat

U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development

451 Seventh Street, SW, Room 10139

Washington, D.C. 20410-0500

Re:  Freedom of Information Act Request
Contracts awarded to provide services for the Portfolio Re-engineering/Mark to
Market Initiative
Dear Ms. Morgan:
HUD has awarded various contracts or task orders to obtain services relating to the Portfolio Re-
engineering/Marl to Market initiative. We are aware of such contracts having been awarded to
ABT Associates, Ernst & Young, Gardiner Kamya and Louis Berger.

Under the Freedom of Information Act, please provide us with the following information:

. A copy of the all contracts and/or task orders awarded to obtain services related to the
Portfolio Re-engineering or Mark to Market initiatives with all modifications.

. A copy of the bidder list naming who the RFP was sent to and a listing of the firms who
submitted proposals. '
. Documentation on all payments for these services.

Ervin and Associates agrees to pay up to $50 for the processing of this request. If the anticipated
fees are to exceed $50, please call me jmmedjately at (301) 469-3422 so 1 may have an

opportunity to reformulate the request or approve the additional fees without delaying the
processing of the request.

Very truly yours,
ERVIN and ASSOCIATES, INCORPORATED

DA 5

David J. Ervin

F3040326.98

4550 Monlgomery Avenue » Suite 650 North « Bethesda, MD 20814
(301) 469-3400 « Fax: (301) 469-3433



